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Office of the Permanent Secretary

7t May, 2024

Dr. Mark Lyte,
President,

Guyana Teachers’ Union,
Woolford Avenue,

Georgetown.
Dear Dr. Lyte,
RE: RESUMPTION OF INDUSTRIAL ACTION
I received your letter dated 7th May, 2024 at 2pm today. We are quite surprised at the content of your letter

and the actions proposed. As indicated before, the Government of Guyana stands ready to continue

engaging the Guyana Teachers’ Union on the Multi-Year Agreement from 2024 onwards.

Respectfully,

Mrs. Shannielle Hoosein-Outar

Cc: Chief Labour Officer - Guyana
Chief Education Officer
Guyana Trades Union Congress
Education International
International Labour Organization

Caribbean Union Teachers




